
NEWS RELEASE 
Schools are Back in Session for the Northeastern Catholic District School 
Board 
Northeastern Ontario, August 25, 2011:   

September is right around the corner and that means that students will be returning to 

our classrooms on Tuesday, September 6, 2011 following the Labour Day holiday.   The 

schools have been cleaned and the gym floors have been waxed and now it is time to 

start yet another school year. 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is looking forward to the start of the 

2011-2012 school year.   All NCDSB schools will offer 100% wireless connectivity within the 

school and upgraded computer labs, along with new lap top carts in classrooms from 

Junior Kindergarten to Grade 8.  These exciting additions in our schools will improve 

learning opportunities for our students.   At O’Gorman High School, each grade 9 

student will receive their very own laptop to ensure that learning in the 21st century is in 

the hands of each student.  

Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education commented “We would like to welcome all of 

our new students and all of our returning students back from a long summer break.  We 

offer our prayers for a very successful upcoming school year for each of you.”  

Please call 705-268-7443 or visit our web site at www.ncdsb.on.ca to learn more about 

the locations of your neighbourhood Catholic schools and to register your child online 

to attend any NCDSB school throughout Northeastern Ontario. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


